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Fox Class Weekly Newsletter
Friday 9th September 2022

Dear Families,

We hope you had a lovely summer and welcome
you all to year 3.

We are very proud of how the children have settled
into their first week Fox class. They quickly got into
the routine of our timetable (even with not having a
breaktime in the afternoons in KS2!) Well done
everyone!

In English, the children have been researching
their class mascot (Fox) and writing a factsheet,
including information on its description, diet,
habitat and other interesting facts.

In music we have been listening to “Let the Spirit
Fly”. The children said the music made them feel
calm and relaxed.

In maths this week, we have been sequencing
numbers. In RE, we are learning about Christianity.



Reminders of the week:

- Please can you ensure that your child has
belongings labelled, such as clothing and
water bottles.

- Children need to arrive in PE kits on Tuesdays
and Thursdays.

Please come and speak to us if you have any
guestions or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to
seeing the children next week!

Miss Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillip.



